3211 Providence Drive

W » . Anchorage, Alaska 99508-46 14
Office of the Chancellor T 907.786.1437 + F 907.786.6123
UNIVERSITY of ALASKA ANCHORAGE chancellor@uaa.alaska.edu

~August 2, 2011
STARS Evaluation Committee:

It is with great pleasure that the University of Alaska Anchorage submits to the Association for
the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education (AASHE) a report to the Sustainability
Tracking and Rating System (STARS). UAA’s STARS report was compiled by UAA’s
Sustainability Director Paula Williams and by this letter I affirm that it is accurate.

We look forward to the results of STARS report.
Sincerely,

Theonare, R . Lnre

Thomas R. Case
Chancellor



